
 
 
 
 
August 30, 2001 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Mr. Joe Dichoso 
 
  SUBJECT: Hyundai Curitel Inc. 

 FCC ID: PP4DX-20B 
 731 Confirmation No.: EA101427 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 20113 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 7/31/2001 

 
Dear Joe: 
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of LG Electronics Inc., is an amendment provided in response 
to the request for technical information dated July 31, 2001. 
 

1. Please find attached the SAR data points for the extended battery to compare to 
what was submitted. 

2. Please find attached the revised users manual (page 83), which indicates the 
correct RF safety distance (2.5cm). 

 
We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant as soon as possible.  If you have any 
further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
cc:  Hyundai Curitel Inc. 


